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COMMONWEALTH OF PENNSYLVANIA
GOVERNOR'S OFFICE OF GENERAL COUNSEL

DEPARTMENT OF STATE
LEGAL OFFICE

116 PINE STREET, P.O. BOX 2649
HARRISBURG, PA 17105-2649

Teresa Lazo-MMer, Assistant Counsel
Counsel Division

Telephone: (717) 783-7200
FAX: (717) 787-0251

E-Mail: tlazomille@state.pa.us
Department's Website: www.dos.state.pa.us

December 16, 2002

The Honorable John R. McGinley, Jr., Chairman
INDEPENDENT REGULATORY REVIEW COMMISSION
14th Floor, Harristown 2, 333 Market Street
Harrisburg, Pennsylvania 17101

RE: 16A-601

Dear Chairman McGinley:

Please be advised that the State Board of Vehicle Dealers, Manufacturers and
Salespersons (Board) has withdrawn from your consideration its regulation package numbered
16A-601 (consignment sales) which was published as proposed rulemaking on February 10,
2001, at 31 Pa. B. 822. On November 14, 2002, the Board delivered to you, the standing
committees and the Legislative Reference Bureau its regulation package numbered 16A-607.
Regulation package 16A-607 also relates to consignment sales. The Board, in order to keep the
regulated community informed, decided to re-publish its consignment sales regulation as
proposed rather than making dramatic changes to 16A-601 on final rulemaking.

Very truly yours,

Teresa Lazo-Miller, Counsel
State Board of Vehicle Manufacturers,
Dealers and Salespersons

TLMikmh
cc: The Honorable Charles W. Dent, Acting Chairman

Consumer Protection and Professional Licensure Committee
The Honorable Lisa M. Boscola, Minority Chairperson

Consumer Protection and Professional Licensure Committee
The Honorable Mario J. Civera, Jr., Chairman
Professional Licensure Committee

The Honorable William W. Rieger, Minority Chairman
Professional Licensure Committee


